



Carr Junior School

Ostman Road Acomb York YO26 5QA

Telephone: (01904) 798996 Facsimile: (01904) 787525

admin@carrjunior.southbank.academy

www.carrjunior.co.uk Charity Number: 1045847

Headteacher Mrs V. Kerr

7th June 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

We will be learning about all things Victorian over this half term and to complement our learning adventure, the Y5 children will visit the National Railway Museum on Tuesday 18th June. The visit is free of charge and we will be walking to and from the museum so children are encouraged to wear comfortable footwear in addition to their school uniform.

The trip will take place within normal school hours and will provide an insight into the significant role the Victorian Railways played in shaping modern Britain.

Lunch will be eaten at the museum so pack ups should be provided from home or if your child would like a school packed lunch, please complete and return the attached form to school by Monday 17th June.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Johnson, Mrs Hunton, Miss Munday Year 5 Class Teachers













